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Diary Dates 
 

October 

17th  Y2 Parents Appointments 

19th End of term 

29th Return to school 

30th Class 2 start Gymnastics 

November 

1st  Dick Whittington 

Pantomime in school 

              Disco – Infants 5.30-6.30pm 

                           Juniors 6.35-7.45pm 

5th  Scholastic Book Fayre 

6/7th  Parents’ Evening 

8th  Class 3 visit to Dean 

Heritage 

9th Class 4 visit to Bletchley Park 

16th  Children in Need 

22nd  Non Uniform for Tombola  

23rd  Class 4 @Waterwells – Click 

Production 

December 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

10th  Class 1 visit to West 

Midlands Safari Park 

11th  Pre-School visit to 

Perrygrove 

14th  Christmas Lunch 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

21st  Carol Service 

 Last day of term 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Class 2 
We are delighted to announce that we have appointed a 

new teacher for Class 2 – Miss Felicity Herniman!  In the 

mornings the Y1/2 children will be separated for English 

and Maths, with Miss Herniman teaching the Y1 and Mrs 

Taylor taking over the Y2 group.  

 

Parents’ Evening 
Parents of children in Year 2 are invited to make an 

appointment to see Miss Jenkins about their child’s 

progress on Wednesday 17th October between 1.00-

5.30pm via the e-schools app.  For all other year groups, 

Parents’ Evening will take place on the 6th and 7th 

November.  Appointments will run from 3.30-6.30pm and 

can be booked using e-schools from 9.30 am on Monday 

29th October.  

 

Phonics Evening 
Thank you to the parents and carers of children in YR that 

attended our Phonics Evening on Monday.  We hope that 

you found the session helpful.  If you have any further 

queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Book Fayre  
Unbelievably, it will soon be that time of year again when 

Book Fayre arrives in school.  This year, parents are able to 

buy discounted book vouchers before the event by visiting  

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers  

 

School Admissions September 2019 
The Local Authority have informed us that paperwork for 

admission into Year R in 2019 will be posted out by mid-

November 2018.  If you do not receive your pack by 

December, they ask that you contact Admissions directly.  

Many thanks.  

 

Disco 
Please note the new date for the school disco which will 

take place on Thursday 1st November 
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Christmas Shoeboxes  

 

This month we are collecting hats, gloves and scarfs for the Shoebox appeal.  Thank 

you! 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School       Jim and Alexia    
 
Class 1             Elsa and Jack    
                
Class 2            Finley and Norah   
 
Class 3            Ethan and Elliott     
 
Class 4            Anais and Austin    
 

Our Value – Caring 

Well done to Rhys in Class 2 and Finley in Class 3 who have both 

been nominated for our Values Board for demonstrating care 

towards the people around them.  Well done! 

 

 


